All,

Thank you to those of you who could respond to my March 2 email. Based upon responses, the next meeting has been scheduled:

CapCom Steering Committee

Tuesday, March 14, 2006

2:30 PM to 5:00 PM

COG, First Floor, Meeting Room 2

This immediately follows the monthly MOITS meeting. If MOITS ends early and all participants are already there, we may start the Steering Committee meeting a little earlier than 2:30. (MOITS begins as 12:30 PM.) Note that MOITS will meet in Room 1, but the Steering Committee will meet in Room 2.

This will be an important meeting to discuss Volpe work on task breakdowns and costs, as well as the status of the RFQ and overall CapCom implementation. Read-ahead materials will be sent soon.

If you have any questions, please let me know. Thank you.

Andrew J. Meese, AICP

Principal Transportation Planner

Metropolitan Washington Council of Governments

National Capital Region Transportation Planning Board

Phone: (202) 962-3789

Email: ameese@mwcog.org

